Report of
International Space University Debriefing Meeting FY2022

On February 14, 2023, we held the International Space University Debriefing Meeting for FY2022, and 12 students
who are interested in space, attended the meeting.

Mr. Danishi Ai, a student who participated in the Space Studies Program 2022 of International Space University (ISU -
SSP 2022), gave a talk on his valuable experience of 8 weeks, and Prof. Komiya introduced the 30-year history of the
ISU-SSP student dispatch program.

Those presentations were of great interest to students who are considering studying at ISU-SSP or abroad, and a
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